
HONOR                         EXCELLENCE                          CURIOSITY                       CELEBRATION 

 
 
 

Summer 2018 
 
Dear Parents and/or Guardians: 

 
Welcome back to another outstanding school year at East-West School of International Studies! We look 
forward to spending the year with your child. We will be giving your child’s programs before the first day of 
school begins.  
 
Please read below to see when your child needs to come to the school building to receive his/her 2018-2019 
Program Card. He/she can come anytime during the allotted hour assigned for his/her grade level.  
 
All schedules will be given out on Tuesday, September 4, 2018. (Note: This is not a school day.) 
 
Grade                   Room Number Time 
Middle School       1st Floor Lobby 9:00am- 10:30am 
  
High School          1st Floor Lobby 10:30am- 12:00pm 

 
If you have any problems or concerns with your program, you will be able to meet with your child’s guidance 
counselor. If you cannot make it to pick up your schedules, you may view your child’s schedule online 
through PUPILPATH. If you need assistance with your PUPILPATH account please contact your Parent 
Coordinator, Ms.Schnall at mschnall@ewsis.org.   
 
Middle School Guidance Counselor- Mr. Carlos Diaz- Room 429C 
High School Guidance Counselor- Mrs. Jeannie Park- Room 429A 
 
Please note: We will not honor requests for shortened school day or removal of lunch period.  
   
Sincerely, 
  
  
Mrs. Jeannie Park   Mr. Carlos Diaz 
HS Guidance Counselor  MS Guidance Counselor 
718-353-0009 ext. 4057  718-353-0009 ext. 4293 
jpark@ewsis.org   cdiaz@ewsis.org 
  
 
 

 
 
Anthony Cromer, Principal 
Kent Kleiman, Assistant Principal 
David Bantz, Assistant Principal 

  

 
 

46-21 Colden Street, Flushing, NY 11355 
Phone:  (718) 353-0009 
Fax:      (718) 353-3772 
www.ewsis.org 
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